

BLOOMING GREENS SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay Way, Yaba, Lagos // www.bloominggreensschools.com

OUR VISION

To become a preferred learning destination for complete nurturing of future leaders through rigorous sensitive development of the mind, intellect and character.

OUR MISSION

Redefining early childhood education through character grooming and eclectic teaching approach to harness all innate and obvious potential of the child.

MOTTO

Committed to Excellence

Dear Parents,

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you and our lovely children to Blooming Greens School for the 2021/2022 academic year. It was a pleasant thing to see the children walk in with smiles on their faces on the first day of school. Their eagerness to alight from their vehicles onto the red carpet laid for them is an indication that they missed school. In addition to the royal welcome from the Blooming Greens team, they received divine welcome with showers of blessing from God.



Adegboyega Fadare Head Teacher

I would like to specially welcome the new families who heard the good news and took the decision to join our wonderful BGS family. I assure you that you have taken the right decision; Blooming Greens School will continue to live up to its pedigree and will meet and surpass your expectations.

SUMMER SCHOOL

The last Summer School was a huge success. Children were exposed to various activities that enhanced their academic, social, Art and I.T skills. Those who participated will attest to the fact that it was worth their time.

CLUBS

We will commence club activities this term after the respite that has been recorded on Covid-19 pandemic. Trust that we will take all measures to continue to safeguard our children and keep them safe and healthy. All children (Nursery 1 to Year 6) are expected to participate in clubs in line with the directive of the Office of Education Quality Assurance, Lagos State

Ministry of Education. We advise that children run their clubs for at least a whole session for effectiveness.

INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION

We will celebrate our nation's 61st Independence anniversary on Thursday 30th September 2021. Still in line with covid-19 protocols, parents will not join us for this year's celebration as we did in the past. We however request that you send in your local delicacies, drinks and artefacts. The artefacts (to be exhibited) will be returned after the event.

BGS DIARY



Thur. 16th Sept, 2021
International Day for the Preservation of Ozone Layer

Thur. 23rd Sept, 2021 Commencement of Clubs

Thur. 30th Sept, 2021

Independence Day Celebration @ School

Fri. 1st Oct, 2021 Independence Day (Public Holiday)

Tue. 5th Oct, 2021 International Teachers Day

Mon. 11th Oct, 2021 International Day of the Girl Child

Fri. 15th Oct, 2021 Year 5 Parents' Forum @ 2:00pm - 3:00pm

Mon. 18th Oct, 2021 Eid-el-Malaud Holiday

Wed. 20th - Fri. 22nd Oct, 2021

Mid-Term Feed Forward

Mon. 25th- Fri. 29th Oct, 2021

MID-TERM BREAK

CEM ASSESSMENT & LAPTOP/TABLETS

Our school employs 21st Century pedagogy as a Cambridge school to harness pupils' academic and I.T ingenuity. In addition, we have registered with Cambridge Centre for Evaluation and Monitoring (CEM) for periodic standardized age-appropriate assessments of our children. This requires a personal laptop/tablet by each child in the Key Stage classes. It is therefore a requirement for children in Years 1 to 3 to have their personal tablets while children in Years 4 to 6 should possess their personal laptops. Kindly make provision for this.

NEW STAFF

Blooming Greens School is living up to its name by blooming and growing exponentially! We thank you for your continued support. In order to meet up with this growth, a few new teachers have been added to our staff strength. Ms Olamide Otusile and Miss. Patience Etinagbedia joined the Nursery 2 team; Ms Nwonu Onyinye works with Mrs. Joshua in Nursery 1; Miss Nancy Ezechita is assisting Miss Oduola who has just been moved to Year 3. Mr. Obisanya teaches Mathematics in Year 4 and also assists Mr. Godson in Year 5 and Mr. Akinola Adetola is the new Mathematics teacher for Year 5 and Year 6. Our teachers are experienced and seasoned.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

Our teachers were involved in series of professional development in the course of the long vacation in order to keep abreast with global practices in the field of education. We are well equipped to deliver unparalleled educational services.

COVID-19 PREVENTIVE MEASURES

It's no news that the latest variant of the Covid-19 virus is still in town. It is not time for us to let down our guards. We encourage that you continue to apply the preventive measures. All children must come in with their face masks and or face shields and a bottle of hand sanitizer. No one will be allowed into our premises without a face mask or face shield. Kindly also keep children who are down with symptoms of cold away from school until they fully recover.

BIRTHDAY POLICY

This is a gentle reminder of our policy on birthday celebration. A layer of cake-(for picture taking only), party pack if available should contain only educational materials. Edibles are not allowed. Please abide by this policy to avoid rejection of items. We also encourage donation of age appropriate story books to the school library in the child's name.



Oct World Teachers Day My Teacher, My Hero

COLOUR OF THE WEEK

WORD FOR THE WEEK

RESILIENCE

BLUE

PARENTS MEETING

We invite parents for a stakeholders meeting as follow:

EYFS Parents (Creche, Bloomers, prenursery, Nursery 1 & Nursery 2)

Date: Friday, 1st of October, 2021, Time: 9am prompt.

Keystage (KS) 1 & 2 Parents (Year 1 to Year 6)

Date: Saturday, 2nd of October, 2021, Time: 9am prompt.

Please come with your facemask or faceshield.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Some events that are lined up for the Green term are highlighted below.

- Book Review
- Book Pal
- Arts Exhibition
- Christmas Concert

Do look out for these programmes.

In conclusion, a child's education is tripartite, involving the school, the child and the home. We implore you to keep giving the required support to complement our work. According to George Weah "Education is a continual process it is like a bicycle... if you don't pedal you don't go forward."

On behalf of all of us at Blooming Greens School, I wish you and our children a great academic year ahead.

Thank you.

Adegboyega Fadare Head Teacher



SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES:







